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From: Nancy and/or Jerry Balding <jandnbalding@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 8:18 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I encourage support of HB 4029.  

I believe in upholding the spirit of the Deschutes Scenic Waterways Program which protects the river from 
development.   

Please do your job in upholding the current laws. Thank you.  

Nancy Balding 
Nbalding@gmail.com 
60884 Goldenwood Lp 
Bend OR. 97702 


